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Re: City Council Bill 20-0549- City Property – Renaming the Columbus Obelisk Monument to the Police 
Victims Monument 

Dear President and City Council Members: 

The property in question Columbus Obelisk Monument (Block 4197 Lot 002) is within the agency jurisdiction 
of the Department of Recreation and Parks; therefore, the Department of General Services respectfully defers to BCRP 
to issue comment on the operational impact of the bill. However, DGS manages many other historic properties and has 
been closely involved with the management of city-owned monuments generally.  

 
  Chichi Nyagah-Nash, Director 

Department of General Services 
800 Abel Wolman Municipal Building 
 
 
Report on City Council Bill 20-0549 

The Honorable President and Members  
 of the Baltimore City Council 
Attn: Richard Krummerich 
Staff, Housing and Urban Affairs Committee 
City Hall 
100 N. Holliday Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
 
 

July 20, 2020 


